
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Approval of the Company’s Interim (unaudited) Financial Statements July 2025 
 
The Board of Directors of Burmarrad Group Assets p.l.c. (the “Company”) met on Thursday 25th 
September 2025 and approved the unaudited interim financial statements of the Company for the 
period ended 31st July 2025. 
 
A copy of the financial statements is aƩached herewith, and these are also available for viewing on the 
Company's website:  www.bgassetsplc.com. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Joseph Saliba 
Company Secretary  
 
25th September 2025 
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